

UNITED NATIONS

NATIONS UNIES

DEPARTMENT OF ECONOMIC AND SOCIAL AFFAIRS Office for ECOSOC Support and Coordination – NGO Branch

DC1-1480, 1 UN PlazaNew York, N.Y. 10017
Tel (212) 963-8652 • Fax (212) 963-9248
E-mail: ngobranch@un.org • www.un.org/ecosoc/ngo

26 May 2010

Dear Sir/Madam,

In accordance with the requirements of ECOSOC Resolution 1996/31, the NGO Branch of the Department of Economic and Social Affairs is hereby informing you that an official Letter of Complaint has been sent by the Government of Turkey to the ECOSOC Committee on NGOS regarding your organization. The letter is attached here for your information.

The Committee has taken up this Complaint today during its current resumed session from 26 May to 4 June 2010 and has requested you to provide a response to the letter from the Government of Turkey by no later than Monday, 31 May, for consideration by the Committee on Tuesday, 1 June 2010.

With kind regards,

Sincerely,

Andrei Abramov Chief, NGO Branch

Centre Europe - Tiers Monde - Europe-Third World Centre E-mail: cetim@bluewin.ch